
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Check out the Animal 
Alphabet song and sing 
and dance along! See the 
blog post for activities 
to expand your 
knowledge of letter 
sounds.

Choose a book to read 
and tell Mrs. Court what 
you read. You can text 
or email her to let her 
know. 

Play a game of cards 
(like Go Fish) with 
someone in your family. 

Read Know Your Numbers: 
Animals on Epic. It is in 
your Epic mailbox. 

Watch the Discovery Walk 
video. Talk about the 
animals you might see, 
the animals you do see, 
and the animals you want 
to see. Write or draw 
about some of the animals 
in the video and share it 
with Mrs. Court. 

Do a discovery walk in 
your yard or 
neighborhood! Can you 
find any living creatures?

Make some binoculars 
using the instructions 
linked and search for 
birds in your 
neighborhood!
How many birds did you 
see?

Choose a bird and learn 
more about it on the 
Kids National 
Geographic website. Tell 
your family about the 
bird, write, or draw to 
share information. Then 
share some of your 
work with Mrs. Court.

Read Animals That Fly on 
Epic. It is in your Epic 
mailbox.

Sing along with this 
repeat-after-me song 
about Animals in Action. 
Do the actions that go 
with each animal, then 
make up your own!

Try some Butterfly 
Match Math by creating 
some butterfly number 
stones.

Build a bird nest using 
the instructions linked. 

Use the questions in the 
instructions to have a 
conversation about the 
bird nests. 

Read Chicks: 2. 4. 6 on 
Epic. It is in your Epic 
mailbox.
Practice counting by 2s 
to 20. Use counters or 
other manipulatives to 
help you with this.
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http://mrscourtskids.weebly.com/blog/animal-alphabet-move-and-groove
http://www.getepic.com/
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https://specializedsupportsforecs.schoolsites.ca/download/248968
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http://www.getepic.com/
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http://mrscourtskids.weebly.com/blog/butterfly-match-math
https://specializedsupportsforecs.schoolsites.ca/download/248890
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